
 

 

 

16th June 2023 

 
This week at Next Steps we have been 

busy outdoors!  

 

We have shown great teamwork when 

the children helped to carry pots, fill them 

with soil and replant some lovely flowers. 

Be sure to have a look at them at the front 

of the nursery.  

 

The children have been very good at 

keeping the strawberry plants well 

watered during this hot weather too. We 

have some extra flowers left over and 

would like to ask if anyone has any 

children's wellies that they have outgrown 

and would be willing to donate them, we 

would like to use them as plant pots 

please. 

 

Our topic this term is 'moving 

on' (transition to school) and healthy me.   

 

The pre school children had their leavers 

photos taken on Tuesday and we were so 

proud of how mature and well behaved 

they all were. We look forward to seeing 

the final photo and will keep you 

informed of pricing and ordering details 

when we know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Stanley 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

for making new  

friends and showing 

confidence!  

 

Well done! 

REMINDER 

Parent’s Evening - 

tonight! 

 

We’re really looking 

forward to seeing many 

of you later - if you are 

unable to attend this 

evening, please speak 

to your key person and 

we’ll be happy to 

arrange another time. 

  



 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

31st July - 11th August: Nursery Summer Closure.   

The Nursery will re-open on Monday 14th August. 

REMINDERS: 
 

Summer Leavers 

A reminder that in order to send accurate invoices for July and August, if you are 

planning for your child to leave us prior to the end of August, please let us know as soon 

as you can - our notice period is one month.   

 

Please note that as the invoices for July (until 28/7/23) will be sent out next week, if you 

are intending for your child to leave us before 28th July, we would be grateful if you 

could let us know asap.  Thank you. 

 
September Sessions 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are considering changing, or adding any 

sessions from September so we can ensure that places are allocated accordingly. 

 

We have started to explore how to keep safe and healthy, 

learning about sun safety, the importance of healthy eating 

and hygiene. The children have enjoyed being pretend 

dentists with pretend teeth to check and clean. 

 

The children have enjoyed lots of water play this week, a great 

way to cool off during the hot weather. We have been going 

out earlier in the mornings to avoid the hottest parts of the day, 

so please can we ask that you apply suncream before nursery 

and provide a sun hat, water bottle and spare clothing in case 

they need changing. 

 


